
 
 

PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE 
 
 

JOINT MEETING 
of the 

 
PLANNING BOARD 

 
and 

 
COMMITTEE ON SUSTAINABLE PRACTICES 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Planning Board and the Committee 
on Sustainable Practices will hold a public meeting on Saturday, January 20, 
2007 from 9:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. at the Portsmouth Public Library, located 
at 175 Parrott Avenue, Portsmouth, New Hampshire. 
 
The purpose of this meeting is to identify and discuss sustainability 
considerations as these may relate to the Zoning Ordinance Re-Write 
Project. 
 
 
      David M. Holden 
      Planning Director 
 
 
 
Please call the Planning Department during the week of January 16th, 2007 for 
information at 610-7217 or check the City’s website at www.cityofportsmouth.com. 
 


